Therese Burgess
Sent: 18 December 2015 10:14
To: Chris Stanworth; Rebecca Adams

Cc: Susannah Buylla
Subject: Planning Applications - Redmire and Greenhaugh

Dear both

Apologies for the round robin but | am not sure who is dealing with the above two planning
applications, but | received a call this morning from David McCracken, Chair of Tarset Parish
Council.

Due to a lack of parish clerk admin and no functioning computer at home, he rang to advise
that Tarset Parish Council have no objections to these two planning applications. | understand
that the deadline for one of the applications is today.

| trust that you are able to accept this email on David’s behalf as he is unable to confirm in
writing in time for the deadline.

Regards.

Therese

Therese Burgess, Corporate Support Manager & PA to Chief Executive
Tel: 01434 611516 (x243)
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Rebecca Adams, Planning Officer
Tel: 01434 611552 (x278)
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